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9 TENDERS RECEIVED - CENTRAL WATERFRONT STORMWATER TANK SITE 
INVESTIGATION (AN47-2009) 

 
Reference is made to Article XIII of the Planning and Transport Committee of 8 December 2008 
whereby approval was given to the City Engineer to work with the preferred contractor AMCO to carry 
out advanced joint investigations to develop the detailed proposals for the Central Waterfront 
Stormwater Tank.  The City Engineer was authorised to incur costs up to a value of £75,000. 
 
In view of the limited timescales available the Chief Executive authorised the appointment of Ritchies 
through the existing Unit Rate Contract for Ground Investigation April 2007 to March 2009 to carry out 
specialist site investigation works to inform the project.  The initial contract amount was for £39,392.20 
which together with allowances for further detailed site investigation required, CDM Co-ordinator and 
professional services, make a total expenditure of £75,000. 
 
Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information. 
 
 
 


